
April 28, 2015

LEGAL DEPARTMENT

City of La Crosse, Sixth Floor City Hall
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, Wl 54601

Ph: 608.789.7511 Fax: 608.789.7390

Email: attorney@cityoflacrosse.org

Stephen F. Matty

City Attorney

Krista A. Gallager
Deputy City Attorney

Crystal L. Jensen
Assistant City Attorney

Mr. Anthony J. Lacey
2122 Golfview Lane

Onalaska Wl 54650

RE: Appeal of denial of application for Taxi Operator's License

Dear Mr. Lacey:

Pursuant to your request regarding the denial of your taxi operator's license, please be advised
that a hearing has been scheduled before the Judiciary and Administration Committee for the
following time and date:

Date: Tuesday, May 5, 2015
Time: 6:30 p.m.
Place: City Hall - Common Council Chambers

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse Wl 54601

Ifyou have any questions prior to the hearing, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Brenda L. Buddenhagen
Paralegal

CC: Ten* Lehrke - City Clerk
Sgt. Andrew Gavrilos - La Crosse Police Department
Council Member Robert Seaquist - Judiciary & Administrative Committee


